Dear Janet, Thank you for your support in coming to our charity 'Pop art
night' at the Royal Academy on the 19th of November, we do hope you
enjoyed the evening : please find enclosed a list of forthcoming benefits ...
[ Jason Clapperton, Events Co-Ordinator.
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Janet Fisher
AIDS Social History Programme
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Heppel Street
London WC1

December 2 1991

Dear Janet

Thank you for your support in coming to our charity ' Pop Art
Night' at The Royal Academy on the 19th of Movember, we do hope
you enjoyed the evening.

Please find enclosed a list of forthcoming bhenefits which are
being held as benefits for the centre, I hope you may find
something to interest you.

If you would like any more information about any of these events

then do not hesitate to contact either myself or Janet Bull in
the Fundraising Department on extension 2215,

With best wishes

Jason Clapperton
Assistant Fundraising Qfficer
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